
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LOWELL JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 

 

Lowell Joint School District will hold a Public Hearing pursuant 

to Education Code Sections 60119.  The District is required to hold 

a public hearing to encourage participation by parents, teachers, 

members of the community interested in the affairs of the School 

District, and bargaining unit leaders. 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Lowell Joint 

School District at its regular meeting to be held on September 28, 2020, will hold a public 

hearing at which the Board of Trustees shall make a written determination as to whether 

each pupil in each school in the District has sufficient textbooks or instructional 

materials, or both, that are aligned to the content standards adopted pursuant to  

Section 60605 or 60605.8 in each of the following subjects, as appropriate, that are 

consistent with the content of the curriculum framework adopted by the State Board: 

mathematics, science, history/social science, English/language arts, including the English 

language development component of an adopted program. 

 

 The September 28, 2020, Board meeting of the District will begin at 7:30 p.m. in zoom 

teleconference for closed session   Zoom meeting ID:     848 5828 2227.  To get the 

passwords to join the meetings please email: helpdesk@ljsd.org.  

 

 Questions and/or comments should be directed to Jim Coombs, Superintendent, or 

Dr. Sheri McDonald, Assistant Superintendent of Instruction at (562) 943-0211. 


